
February 18, 2021, 4-H Council Meeting Minutes 

By: Ethan Strong, Council Secretary 

 

 The quarterly meeting of the Wyandotte County 4-H Council was held on 

February 18, 2021, via Zoom. President Gloria B. called the meeting to order at 7:02 

pm. Delaney S. held the Pledge of Allegiance and 4-H Pledge. Roll call was answered 

with “your favorite snowy day activity” by 7 members, 2 leaders, and 3 parents, for a 

total of 12 present. The minutes of the previous meeting were sent via email and were 

moved to be approved by Delaney S. and were seconded by Tabitha B. 

 The leaders encouraged everyone to participate in the Virtual Club Days and to 

join a committee. Also, keep an eye on announcements for upcoming events. 

 The treasurer'streasurers report was read by Tabitha B. Paige M. made a motion 

to approve the treasurer’s report and was seconded by Delaney S; motion carried.  

There was no unfinished business. Under new business, Delaney S. moved that we 

approve the 2021 budget which would be the same as the 2020 budget. The motion 

was seconded by Paige M; motion carried. Delaney S. also moved to allow WyCo staff 

access 4-H Council bank account. The motion was seconded by Ethan S; motion 

carried. Tabitha B. moved to ask the bank to send 4-H Council statements virtually 

instead of paper mail, to remove the $3 monthly charge for paper statements. The 

motion was seconded by Delaney S; motion carried. 

 It was announced that the next 4-H Council meeting will be held on June 17, 

2021, at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom. 

 If there is a topic you want to discuss at the next meeting, email Debra Sweeten 

at dsweeten@ksu.edu before the council meeting. 

 Tabitha B. moved to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Paige M. 
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